
Cabinet Meeting 
Wenatchee, WA 
March 15th, 2025 

BC Lions Society Report 
DG Chuck and fellow Lions 
A reminder that the next Camp Winfield Improvement Meeting is on May 4th with the Camp 
Cleanup on May 3rd. This is a great weekend to get out and support our Camp. 
Arrangements can be made to come and spend 1 or 2 nights at Camp, just bring your own 
bedding. Some come up on Friday and we have a social time visiting with each other. Then 
we go to work on cleanup Saturday and stay over for the meeting on Sunday. Give it some 
thought.  

 Camp Registration is Open! another season of unforgettable camp experiences! 
This summer close to 1,000 campers will attend one of our three campsites 
throughout the province. Gearing up for a full complement of summer programs at 
all three camps. 

 . It costs Easter Seals BC/Yukon an average of $3,600 to send each person to a 
week-long camp. Families are asked to cover only a fraction of this cost and 
generous donors help cover the remainder. Appeal on now encouraging Clubs & 
Individuals to give $3600 for sponsoring a child to camp. Most camp weekends are 
70% booked already, they filled up within 2 hours of registration opening up. 
 

 2nd Annual Around the World Get your ticket today for a memorable dinner 
experience featuring Chef David Hawksworth and in support of Easter Seals 
BC/Yukon. This evening will bring your taste buds on a culinary journey, 
commencing with a champagne reception, followed by a sumptuous four-course 
meal paired exquisitely with hand-picked wine. To cap off the night, help us raise 
funds by participating in an exhilarating live auction and an extensive wall of wine. 
Log on to the website for more info and tickets 

 Camp Shawnigan Redevelopment - $10.1m of $25m raised!  
 Phase one of construction has begun!  

o New relocated parking lot with accessible spots & safety crossing across 
Shawnigan Lake Road (fall start) 

o New Dock!  Planned to be in place for camp 2025.  Grand opening mid June, 
stay tuned for details! 

o First of ten cabins!  This first cabin will help us test and adjust accessibility 
features for future construction. 

New Team Member! 
Tristan Klassen became our VP Philanthropy & Engagement.  He has a wealth of skills and 
experience (including BC Children’s, VPL, Covenant House & more) in Development and 
communication and we are thrilled to have him on the team!  
 
Respectfully submitted 
Debbie Bostock 
 


